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Dear Guest,

Thank you very much for staying with us at the DoubleTree by Hilton Naha.

In our continuous effort to ensure the safety of our guests, we are conducting an inspection for all electrical
systems on January 25, from 2:00am to 4:00am. (Approx. for 2 hours)

Kinternet will be stopped @1:30am.

X Elevators will be stopped during the hours above.
During this period, there will be no electricity in the hotel. This includes lighting, charging plugs, air conditioner,
Internet, all electrical equipment etc. Due to this, the bedside alarm clock may not work. Should you require any

wake-up calls, please do contact our front desk, we will make certain to call you.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. However, please understand it is a necessity for ensuring
the safety of our valued guests.
Should you have any questions please contact our staffs at any time.

Thank you very much.

The Hotel Management



